
                                                                               
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

Pensans Post
Summer term  09/06/2017

Dear Parents and Carers, 
Welcome back to the last half of the Summer Term - It will be packed with 
activities so please keep checking the dates section of the newsletter and 
the school website so that you can join us in celebrating your child’s 
achievements in all areas of school life. 

On 1st June Penlee Academy Trust joined Truro and Penwith Academy Trust 
(TPAT). We will be working with a wider range of schools across Penwith to 
improve children’s learning whilst maintaining links with our existing 
partners. If you have any questions please do come and talk to us. 

Thank you to all of the parents and staff who have worked so hard to make 
the school an exciting and fun place for the children to learn. We are 
delighted that so many parents are coming to our Parent Group TLC - 
Talking, Listening and a Cuppa. This is facilitated by Mrs Manta and is a 
valuable opportunity for you to use the school and network with other 
parents. 

This term children and staff will be meeting in different settings. 
Teachers will visit the children in their existing classes and teach 
alongside their current teachers before taking part in learning activities 
in the classes that they will form in September.  This is an extended 
transition to ensure that the staff have a good understanding of your 
child’s needs and interests so that they can get off to a flying start in 
September. 

Children in Years 1, 3 and 5 will remain in their current class and 
children in Reception and Years 2 and 4 will be moving into their new 
class in September. 

From September we will be welcoming Richard Scott who is an experienced 
teacher with a passion for Maths and PE. He will be teaching in Magenta 
Class and the children will have the opportunity to work with him this 
term. 

I look forward to seeing you on Mazey Day where you will see our new 
school banner created by our very own Voirrey Palmer with support from 
Jeremy Poolman and Madame Kitto. They have put a lot of hard work and 
creativity into this - you won’t miss us!  
Have a lovely weekend!  
Ms Clay 



 

 

 

  

 
 

Please remember to send in your raffle 
tickets which were sent home this week 
to win one of these fantastic teddies. 
Jemima Puddleduck, Jeremy Fisher and 
Peter Rabbit have all been lovingly 
knitted and donated to the school by 
Kath Swanson. All the money raised will 
go towards our Pensans wildlife 
learning project. Thank you for your 
support.

We attended a Maths 
Treasure Island 
Challenge at 
Ludgvan School last 
week and competed 
against 11 other 
schools. The first 
task was decoding 
and we also had to 
complete lots of 
maths puzzles all 
around a pirates 
theme. When the 
results were 
announced and we 
came third we felt 
really proud! 

By Tianna,  
Turquoise Class

Here are this weeks Mathletes: 
Turquoise – Charlie R 

Orange - Frank 

Are you following  
us on Twitter?		

Keep up-to-date with all of the  
exciting things that are going on 
@pensansschool.  

School menus are on our school 
website and on the noticeboard by 
the school reception. There is 
also a handy guide to tell you 
which week is which. Week 
commencing 12/06/2017 is week 2.



Stars of the week
Butterflies Marley For settling well into the 

Butterflies class.

Butterflies 2 Harrison For a fantastic first week in his 
new class, being confident, 
friendly and enthusiastic.

Orange Jack For his determination and 
excellence in his recount 
writing.

Lime Archie For showing great perseverance 
and enthusiasm all this week - 
particularly in his maths!

Green Harley For her cheery disposition and 
for excelling in all areas of her 
learning. 

Violet Imogen For settling fantastically well 
into Violet class!

Amber Riley For always being such a cheerful 
and friendly member of the class, 
who uses his virtues of kindness, 
enthusiasm and self discipline.

Magenta Keeley For being resilient to a change 
and then continuing to produce 
good work in lessons.

Emerald Rehanne For all round creativity. Rehanne 
always approaches problems in a 
creative way as well as having 
more traditional artistic 
talents!

Turquoise Calum and 
Nathan

For their enthusiastic creativity 
when investigating, "How can a 
potato power a clock?" It has 
been a delight to watch! Keep it 
up boys!

Indigo Sadie For her enthusiasm and 
determination in her work and 
focus despite distractions.
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 Dates for your diary

Please remember that these diary dates and 
more are on the school  
website as well. Always useful if you don’t 
have a newsletter handy!

• Friday 16th June - EYFS Sports Day 
• Friday 16th June / Monday 19th June - 

Fathers Day Lunch 
• Weds 21st June - TLC Coffee Morning 
• 21st-23rd June - Y5 Eden Camp 
• Saturday 24th June - We’re in the 1pm 

parade! 
• Friday 30th June - School Summer Fair 
• Friday 21st July - Y6 Performance 

1:30-3pm / 6-7:30pm 
• Tuesday 25th July - Y6 Leavers 

Assembly 1:30pm 

We have made a change to next years 
INSET days. They are now as follows:  
Monday 4th and Tuesday 5th September 
Monday 30th October 2017 
Friday 9th February 2018 
Monday 4th June 2018

Class Weekly 
%

Rank

Butterflies 92.86% 4

Butterflies 2 93.51% 2

Orange 82.54% 9

Green 76.38% 10

Lime 90.48% 6

Violet 99.05% 1

Amber 87.2% 8

Magenta 90.29% 7

Emerald 92.89% 3

Indigo 92.86% 4

Turquoise 91.71% 5

Whole School 89.97%

Is your child’s class 
attendance on track? 
Our Spring attendance 
target is 97%. At 
89.97% we are below 
target this week - 

Mazey Day is almost here - Saturday 
24th June!  The theme this year is 
‘All at sea!’. Each class is going 
dressed as a different part of the 
theme and this year we will welcome 
back our Samba Band led by Mrs 
Tokeley! We would like children and 

We look forward to 
seeing as many 
parents who can come 
on the 21st of June. 

Next week’s Virtue will be 
‘Love’



 

 

 

You may have heard 
that we were mooting 
the idea of changing 
the colour of our 
school uniform 
jumpers across the 
school. Due to parent 
feedback we have 
decided to stay with 
the navy blue. New 
uniform can be 
purchased from Trophy 
Textiles.co.uk. Order 
forms are in 
reception, or simply 
visit their website 
or give them a call 
on 01209 713341. 

Thank you to everyone who 
has been remembering to 
pay for school dinners, 
PARC, swimming sessions 
and breakfast clubs etc 
in advance. 

Next	week’s	Virtue	will	be	
‘Love



PENSANS PRIMARY SCHOOL 

Is your child turning 3? 

Then come along to our  

 Nursery Stay and 
Play Sessions 

9.30 - 11am 
Thursday 29th June 
Thursday 6th July 

Bring your child along and stay with 
them to meet the team and see the learning 

environment. 
        Please call the school office to book your place     
           01736 363627


